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I support SB 210. 

The evidence in the outcome of the ballot measure on Ranked Choice Voting should 

provide some indications of the beliefs of Oregonian voters. Let’s give the voters a 

chance to express their opinion regarding Vote-by-Mail by allowing them to vote on 

the proposed initiative. Then the people will determine the voting rules in Oregon as 

they should. If the voters reject the initiative, then it will be clear that, in fact, the 

voters in Oregon prefer Vote-by-Mail despite the evidence that Vote-by-Mail brings 

into question the validity of the election of the officers in the Oregon Legislature. 

 


